
     In order to be prepared for every class, we are asking that all  

students have the following supplies for the start of the school year: 

 Binder of your choice 

 5 two-pocket folders (hole punched) 

          * you can label them Reading, English, Math, Science, and Social Studies 

 TI-30XIIS calculator— (Texas Instrument) - Used in 6th through 

8th Grade 

   * label the back and cover of your calculator with your first and last                                                    

name using sharpie marker 

 #2 pencils 

If purchasing any of these items presents a problem, please email us prior to 

the start of the school year and let us know.  Enjoy the rest of your summer 

vacation!  We look forward to meeting with you at 6th Grade Orientation. 

We look forward to meeting you in August.   

Enjoy the rest of your summer.   

 

     If you have any questions prior to the 6th grade orientation, please feel free to contact any of 

the Lions’ teachers.  They are: 

 

        Mr.s.  Brubaker : lbrubaker@cdschools.org    Mrs. Harris: sperry@cdschools.org 

        Mr. Henry: jhenry@cdschools.og                  Mr. Leib: jleib@cdschools.org 

                                            Mr. Winter: jwinter@cdschools.org 

Get Ready! 

Questions or Comments? 

L I N G L E S T O W N  M I D D L E  

S C H O O L  The “Lions” Team 
2 0 2 3 - 2 0 2 4  S U M M E R  N E W S L E T T E R  

I M P O R T A N T  

D A T E S  

• Aug. 24th - 6th grade new 

student orientation—

6:00pm (Bring your sched-

ule) 

• Aug. 28th - First student 

day 

• Sept. 7th - Back to School 

Night—6:00pm 

• Sept. 8th—Lifetouch, 

Picture Day  

 

 


